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UNITED STATES

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20549 Received SEC

JAN 0 4

Washington, DC 20549

DIVISION OF

CORPORATION FINANCE

15008660

J. Michael Wilder

Marathon Petroleum Corporation
jmvvilder@marathonpetroleum.com

Re: Marathon Petroleum Corporation
Incoming letter dated December 15, 2015

Dear Mr. Wilder:

January 4, 2016

Act:

Section:.
Rule: _
Public
Availability:

WEmml

This is in response to your letter dated December 15, 2015 concerning the
shareholder proposal submitted to MPC by the United Steelworkers, Paper and Forestry,
Rubber, Manufacturing, Energy, Allied Industrial and Service Workers International
Union. We also have received a letter from the proponent dated December 23, 2015.
Copies of all of the correspondence on which this response is based will be made
available on our website at http://www.sec.gov/divisions/corpFin/cf-noaction/14a-8.shtml
For your reference, a brief discussion of the Division's informal procedures regarding
shareholder proposals is also available at the same website address.

Sincerely,

Enclosure

cc: Shawn Gilchrist

USW

sgilchrist@usw.org

Matt S. McNair

Senior Special Counsel






























































